
Staff Advisory Council General Meeting Minutes, February 6, 2020 

Meeting was called to order at 10:06am 

Motion to approve the meeting minutes of December 5, 2019 with corrections noted by. T Grigger that 
tally of Community Service funds raised was $5985.00 not $5695.26. First move-P. Keeley, seconded- K. 
Newton, all approved. 

Committee updates 

30th Anniversary Committee for celebration on May 21 reported that they are working with the Thinkbox 
on presentation materials for the event 

Community Service reported that one of its recipient schools has closed and that they are considering 
adding “Hands On” to the list of donation sites 

Fringe Committee did not meet and had no news to report 

Policy Committee reported that in December they helped HR review nonstaff specific handbook policies 

Staff Recognition has created policy to send to President Snyder regarding how staff should be 
recognized- Staff Recognition Committee is looking for a co-chair 

Faculty Senate- Pathway Leaders have been named. Presentation of “Safety at CWRU” with Jay Hodge 
and Frank Demes about blue phones and community involvement in crime prevention. Advise for 
community to use escorts and safe ride. Also encouragement to schedule Stop the Bleed, CERT, ALICE 
trainings 

Fringe ad-hoc reported that new Anthem id cards were sent out in January 

Parking committee had no news but will look into the waiting lists for lots, the lack of attendants in 
Health Science garage and the policy of employees not receiving reimbursement for garage parking on 
campus 

New Business 

HR will attend meeting in future to give update on healthcare carrier progress 

Memorial for Kathleen Dowdell in the works 

 

Adjourned at 10:38am 

 

 

 

 

 



 


